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Greetings, 

I am in support of HB 2050, Because as a National Guard retiree it is hard to make 

ends meet. Life is tough and this bill would help with bills and groceries, especially 

with the way they are increasing recently. Hopefully you really consider your support 

of this bill also. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Richard Merrill  


